Asbury Theological Seminary

ePLACE: preserving, learning, and creative exchange

Correspondence

Indian Springs Camp Meeting

2021

Box 1-80 (Correspondence, 1959)

ATS Special Collections and Archives

Follow this and additional works at: https://place.asburyseminary.edu/indianspringscmcorrespondence





Inse-w. S. me Kither Docine Circle &s.

Dear Bro. mc Kither June, 25, 1959, we receive the broches Tolay from Jos and notice a game for to do the seem to be misundantood by some. Thoubs, Sincered & Edwards.

Social Circle, Ga. June 26, 1959.

Mrs Raymond Edwards, Flovilla, Georgia.

Dear Mrs Edwards:

I have your card with reference to the additional charge on the programs that we are receiving. My understanding is that the folders can be mailed from Fort Valley only for the one cent. I had to pay the difference here and so there is nothing that we can do about the matter.

Where you pay the extra money to mail the programs, keep up with the amount and have Mr. Newton reimburse you for the extra costs is all I know to do.

I am in a grand mess with the Annex's. The matter came up at our May meeting after Clarence Newton had left to go home and without the benefit of the minutes or without looking over the minutes all of us failed to recall that the Board had asked Clarence Newton to look after the Annex's and that he was to ask you to do the work. I am writing Mr. Newton today and I do not mind writing the Gamble's and telling them the situation. The literature is out and Mrs Dwight Mysewander name is used. How would it suit to let her do most of the work and you get the pay. I'm sure she will understand and be glad to let the matter go at that.

I feel that I am due you an apology as well as the entire Board for letting this slip up on us. Please forgive our stupidity and go along with us as usual.

Yours sincerely,

President.